
 

March 22, 2014 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings to all the 
participants in the Thaalam 2014: The Ultimate Gaana Competition. Hosted 
by the Arts & Culture Council of Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance (CTYA), this 
is a brilliant opportunity for our youth to showcase their many talents.   
 
As Canadians, we are very blessed to live in a country that takes so much 
pride in our diverse culture, the CTYA is committed to empowering 
Canadian Tamil youth  on their journey to becoming outstanding leaders 
and citizens in our society.   
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada and as Member of Parliament 
for Oak Ridges-Markham I would like to wish you a fun and memorable 
day!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Calandra 
Member of Parliament for Oak Ridges-Markham 
 
 


